
Maths Parent Workshop Feedback October 2024
Our Maths Parent Workshop was held on Wednesday 9th October. The aim was to support parents with 
understanding how we teach the four operations (addition, subtraction, multiplication and division) across 
the school. Parents had the opportunity to visit different year groups and were shown how the four 
operations are taught. Two workshops were held in order to allow as many parents to attend. One 
workshop was held during school time and the other one took place after school (5:15-6:15). Parents were 
asked to complete an evaluation form. The feedback was extremely positive!

42 parents attended in total. We 
received 20 feedback forms.

100% strongly agree/agree that the 
maths workshop was useful

100% strongly agree/agree that they 
feel more confident with supporting 
their child with maths at home

100% strongly agree/agree that they have a 
better understanding of how maths is 
taught at Field Lane.

100% strongly agree/agree that the 
teachers were helpful

100% strongly agree/agree that they 
would like to attend another maths 
workshop
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Maths Parent Workshop Comments October 2024

As always, it’s an informative 
workshop where I walk away 
learning something new

The teachers explained the 
methods clearly. I really 
appreciate that

The teachers listened to my 
needs and provided support 
and reassurance

The workshop was 
informative and engaging

Being able to visit the different year 
groups was really useful and helped 
me understand how maths is taught

Staff were approachable and 
informative

Definitely a game changer!

I was able to meet the different 
teachers and see how maths 
develops over the years
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